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I am a 38 year old RN, mother and wife. I am also the sister of a 35 year old man that 

survived a mass shooting attempt in a Bend grocery store in 2022 that killed 2 

people. I want to know that the gun shop that sold the guns to a murderer was 

properly inspected on a reasonable basis. This could save lives by keeping them 

following the rules. It’s  a reasonable expectation.  


